
 

 

 
ASPIRE                “For with God, nothing shall be impossible“ Luke 1:37    

 

 

 
 

 

Dear All,  

We hope you’ve all had a good week! 

Thank you for your amazing support at the summer fair this week we raised just over £900 and 

that means we had over £2000 to put towards the cost of the playground gym…very 

appropriate as this week saw us welcome the Ella Toone football foundation , a GB cyclist and 

of course our very own sports days! 

Please remember the parental consultation appointments are next week and unfortunately 

these have to run to time or other parents become set back too. If you need more time please 

ask for an alternative time after school or next term to do this with the teacher. 

We have lots of exciting work being done inside the building this summer so hopefully we will 

have more to write home about (literally!) in September. 

Enjoy the last weekend before the summer…please help us with our expectation of full school 

uniform and school PE kits so we end the year on a high! 

Enjoy the weekend! 

        Key Dates and information: 

DATE EVENT INFORMATION 

22nd &23rd July Parental consultations 
24th July Y6 leavers service (9.15am  in church) 

If you need any further information please spnkeak to your 

child’s class team or the school office 

 

Useful links 

School Web Page: https:/ 

/www.ststephensprimary.co.uk/                                 

School Instagram account:  
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